SHERI SCHOUTEN

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 27
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
Potential Conflict of Interest: HB 2377B
6/30/2019

Attn: House Chief Clerk Tim Sekerak
900 Court St
Salem, OR 97301

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

I would like to declare a potential conflict of interest regarding HB 2377B, which increases the salaries of
Circuit Court Judges in the state of Oregon. My husband, Washington County Commissioner Dick
Schouten’s salary, pursuant to the Washington County Charter, is linked to the salaries of Circuit Court
judges serving in Washington County, and therefore my husband’s salary will be increased should HB
23778 be enrolled.

Please contact my office if you have any questions,

Sincerely,
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Sheri Schouten
Oregon House of Representatives
House District 27

Capitol Address: 900 Court St NE, Salem, OR 97301 - Phone: (503) 986-1427
rep.sherischouten@oregonlegislature.gov - www.oregonlegislature.gov/schouten
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